
 

 

 

 

TO THE NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE COMITTEE 

RELEVANT INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to article 17 of the Regulation (UE) no. 596/2014 on Market Abuse, and to article 
228 of the Royal Legislative-Decree 4/2015, dated 23 October, approving the consolidated 
version of the Securities Market Act, Global Dominion Access, S.A. (the “Company” or 
“Dominion”), due to some news published in today’s media, informs that it is currently 
having preliminary conversations with Ericsson Group, in order to evaluate a potential joint 
venture on the development and maintenance of telecommunication infrastructure networks. 
This potential joint venture, if a transaction is completed, would be carried out at the level of 
current Dominion’s subsidiary in the business. 

Above mentioned conversations are currently ongoing and as a consequence thereof, it is not 
possible to ensure the finalisation of any corporate transaction whatsoever. 

In the event any type of binding agreement was reached, Dominion will issue the relevant 
public release on whatever details, pursuant to legislation in force. 

 

 

 
Bilbao, 4 October 2017. 
José Ramón Berecibar Mutiozabal. 
Secretary of the Board of Directors 
 
 


